
Dear parents / carers, 

 

 

 

Tuesday 21st June 2022 at 3:20pm 

As part of our fundraising efforts to contribute towards our professional athlete experience on Friday, 

Mr. Vince and Mrs. Russell are going to put themselves in the firing line! 

For 20p, Lawnside children will be able to soak the teacher of their choice! This will be with water 

balloons, sponges and/or cups of water! 

 

A reminder below for our athlete experience on Friday. 

 

Friday 24th June 2022 

On Friday 24th June, we will be having a professional basketball player visiting school to deliver an 

assembly, question and answer sessions and a set of activities for each class.  

On the day we would like ALL children to come into school wearing their Lawnside P.E. kit. However, 

for 50p, children will be allowed to wear a sports kit of their choice (football shirts etc.). All of the 

proceeds generated from this will contribute towards this event. 

 

We are really looking forward to this event and hope the children are too! 

 

Please remember your change for Tuesday after school! 

 

Your sincerely, 

Mr. Vince 

P.E. Lead Teacher 


